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BRIAN W. BENNION, W.P.A., L.E-Hi.
Health Officer/Executive Director

WMti,-MORGAN
HEALTH DEPARTMENT

October 4,2018

Weber County Planning Commission
2380 Washington Blvd.
Ogden, Utah 84401

RE: Jodi Souza Subdivision, 1 Lot
4203 W. 4000 N., Plain City
Parcel 9-019-0061

Gentlemen:

The plans and supporting information on the above-referenced subdivision have been reviewed.
Culinary water will be provided by the Bona Vista District, an pension of an approved existing
public water supply. A letter from the water supplier is required.
DF.STGN HREMENTS

ft. /day as required based on documented percolation rate of 30 rapi.

All subdivision plats submitted for review

Each on-site individual wastewater fsposal sy^em must
Wastewater Systems R317-4, Utah ^ of Mound Systems is to be completed only by
ssrssrisrsssi;.;w
completed project and prior to the accomplishment of any backfilling.
Please be advised that the conditions of this letter are v^id to a period of 18 months. At that time the
site will be re-evaluated in relation to rules in effect at that time-

Sincerely,

Craig Jorgensen LEHS
Environmental Health Division
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